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Smith Holly

From: Patrino Beth

Sent: Sunday, March 26, 2017 8:03 PM

To: HEE Exhibits

Subject: FW: Copy of email to representatives, in support of HB 2269

 

 

-----Original Message----- 

From: Dan Jaffee [mailto:dsjaffee@gmail.com]  

Sent: Sunday, March 26, 2017 4:03 PM 

To: Patrino Beth <Beth.Patrino@oregonlegislature.gov> 

Subject: Copy of email to representatives, in support of HB 2269 

 

Dear Beth Patrino: 

 

Below is the text of my emails to my state representatives in support of HB 2269, to provide funding for Cleaner Air 

Oregon. Please enter these comments into the official record. 

 

Many thanks, 

Dan Jaffee 

 

 

--- 

 

Dear Rep. Sanchez, 

 

I am writing to urge you to support HB 2269, which will fund the critical work of Cleaner Air Oregon to regulate toxic air 

emissions.   

Oregon's toxic air problems made major headlines last year, and Gov.  

Brown responded by creating this program to clean up our air.  However, if DEQ doesn't receive funding for this work, 

the stricter regulations will not happen, particularly with federal budget cuts to EPA that will filter down to the states 

and cut DEQ staff positions.  It is urgent that we protect Oregonians' air quality, and finish the job by funding Cleaner Air 

Oregon.  Please vote yes on HB 2296. 

 

Sincerely, 

Daniel Jaffee 

4723 NE 14th Ave 

Portland, 97211 

--- 

 

Dear Sen. Frederick, 

 

I am writing to urge you to support HB 2269, which will fund the critical work of Cleaner Air Oregon to regulate toxic air 

emissions.   

Oregon's toxic air problems made major headlines last year, and Gov.  

Brown responded by creating this program to clean up our air.  However, if DEQ doesn't receive funding for this work, 

the stricter regulations will not happen, particularly with federal budget cuts to EPA that will filter down to the states 
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and cut DEQ staff positions.  It is urgent that we protect Oregonians' air quality, and finish the job by funding Cleaner Air 

Oregon.  Please vote yes on HB 2296. 

 

Sincerely, 

Daniel Jaffee 

4723 NE 14th Ave 

Portland, 97211 


